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August 2, 2023 

California Energy Commission  
Attention: Eric Knight, Manager, Siting & Environmental Office 
715 P Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
RE: Opt-In Application for Certification of Fountain Wind Project, Docket Number 23-OPT-01 
 

Dear Mr. Knight, 

On January 11, 2023, Fountain Wind, LLC completed submittal of an application to the California Energy 
Commission (Commission) for certification of the Fountain Wind Project, authorizing the construction, 
operation, maintenance, and decommissioning of a wind energy generating facility with up to 48 turbines 
and associated infrastructure that would have a maximum total nameplate generating capacity of up to 
205 MW.   
 
The Commission issued a deficiency letter on February 10, 2023 finding the Application incomplete at 
that time.  The Commission identified a number of data requests in consideration of the CEC’s Appendix B 
Regulations, and requested additional data for various technical areas to support the anticipated CEQA 
review.  Over the last seven months, the Applicant’s team has been in close coordination with Commission 
Staff to provide required data and answer all deficiency questions.  
 
This letter is provided at the request of Commission Staff to confirm that as of August 2, 2023, the 
Applicant has responded to and submitted all docketed requests and deficiencies related to application 
sufficiency pursuant to Public Resource Code section 25545.5(b) and is seeking a determination of 
completeness. 
 
On behalf of Fountain Wind, LLC  and the Applicant Team, we appreciate the effort of Commission Staff in 
reviewing the extensive submissions, and we look forward to the Commission’s determination of 
completeness of the supplemented application.     
 
Yours Sincerely, 
  
  
_____________________________________ 
Sara Parsons 
Authorized Representative  
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